
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/07/2024 11:49:49 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/07/2024

MR Patrick Wilson
- 56 Johnson ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

From what I understand the nature of the Golf Club development to be, I can only think it will
be a significant contributor to the overall amenity of the broader community sport precinct and
a worthwhile enhancement to community lifestyle.
I am in full support.




